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SPECIAL EDITION 
SB96/Act 55, “Contributions to Veterans’ Trust Fund,” signed into law on January 25, 2021, further amended 
section 1320 (a)(2)(3) of Title 75, the Pennsylvania Vehicle Code, to give an applicant renewing their vehicle 
registration, making initial application for or renewing a driver license or identification card the ability to make a 
contribution of $5 to the Veterans’ Trust Fund. Additionally, customers who renew their registration through the 
department’s publicly accessible website can make a contribution of $10 to the Veterans’ Trust Fund for a two-
year vehicle registration.  

 

The contribution increase will be effective July 31, 2022. 
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